

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG 0121 566 6500 • enquiry@corerockwood.academy

Headteacher: Ms S Darr

Senior Headteacher: Mr G Williams

© @CORERockwood @COREeducate

13th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

The Senior Leadership Team at Rockwood Academy would like to take the opportunity to invite you to our Summer Parent/Carer Symposium. These symposiums have been established to enable you, our precious parents and carers, to have an opportunity to meet and discuss our Academy, concerns or suggestions, directly with Senior Leaders.

A Parent/Carer Symposium is a meeting which:

- enables parents and carers to meet, share ideas and feed back to the Academy
- gives parents and carers a voice and enables them to contribute to Academy decision-making
- · helps develop a partnership between parents/carers and staff
- consults parents and carers and advises Senior Leaders of parents'/carers' views.

Our Autumn and Spring symposium discussions with parents allowed us to understand your opinions and to discuss ways that we can improve the Academy community for all. As a result of that feedback, we have recruited a group of student leaders for our student council, added additional information to our website and reformed the way that we communicate student progress with parents.

The Parent/Carer Symposium will be on Thursday 19th May 2022 from 5:00pm to 5:45pm. There will a buffet from 4:45pm to allow for a prompt start.

We hope that you attend, as it is very important for us to be able to hear all views. If you are unable to attend, but would still like to contribute to the discussion, please complete the Parent/Carer Survey by following this link: https://forms.office.com/r/mnmfAvTaux

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms Loudon

Assistant Headteacher (Collaboration)